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St. Luke's Medical Center License No. 48-01338-01
ATTN: Frank Kalivoda Docket No. 030-03419

Vice President
2900 West Oklahoma Avenue
P.O. Box 2901
Milwaukee, WI 53201-2901

Dear Mr. Kalivoda:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED MAY 6, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of the letter from Douglas Simpkin dated June 2,
1994, in response to our latter dated May 6,1994, transmitting a Notice of
Violation.

We have reviewed your corrective actions, which appear to be adequate, and
have no further questions at this time. These corrective actions will be
examined during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

Oric,inal Sit.ned by B.J. Holt

B. J. Holt, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection

Section 1

cc: Douglas Simpkin, Ph.D
Radiation Safety Officer
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